
Please join us in congratulating our graduates:  Clay 

Keller, Duncan McKenzie, Johnathan Cunningham, 

Lilly Hoelscher, Neils Rasmussen. We wish you well 

in our future endeavors’. 

With graduation and summer 

coming up, along with family celebrations 

please remember that it is important to respect 

the fact that we cannot lend out the tables and 

chairs in the Parish Hall.  It is costly to repair or 

replace them when they come back broken or damaged, Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofCôs meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 
p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 

(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you would 
like information about the Knights of Columbus and/or are 
interested in joining or are a member elsewhere and 
interested in transferring into our Council, please contact 
our Grand Knight, Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or 
Financial Secretary Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114. 

  
The next Meeting will be Thursday,  

June 21, 2018. 
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Baby Bottle Fundraiser 

Motherõs Day, May 14 through 
Fatherõs Day, June 18, 2018 

 
Please fill the bottle with coins, currency, and/or a check  
and return bottles by Fatherôs Day, June 18.  Thank you. 

June Duties 
Funeral Dinnersð10; Albsð6 

Coffee Hourð7: No Dutyð9 

/ƻƴƎǊŀǘǳƭŀǝƻƴǎ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ нлму DǊŀŘǳŀǘŜǎ /ƭŀȅ 
YŜƭƭŜǊΣ 5ǳƴŎŀƴ aŎYŜƴȊƛŜΣ WƻƘƴŀǘƘŀƴ /ǳƴƴƛƴƎƘŀƳΣ 

[ƛƭƭȅ IƻŜƭǎŎƘŜǊΣ ŀƴŘ bŜƛƭǎ wŀǎƳǳǎǎŜƴ 
 

tƭŜŀǎŜ Ƨƻƛƴ ǳǎ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǝƻƴ ōǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘ 
ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ aŀǎǎ ǘƘƛǎ {ǳƴŘŀȅ ŀǎ ǿŜ ǿƛǎƘ ǘƘŜƳ ǿŜƭƭΦ 

This 

This Photo by 

Jenny (not her real name) came into the Rachel Center.  She was 
nervous and distraught.  She took a Pregnancy test, and the result was 
positive.  When we attempted to discuss possible options, Jenny became very 
upset and ran out of the Center.  We gathered together and prayed for her 
and her unborn child.  We reached out to prayer volunteers and asked them 
to pray.  Two weeks went by, and while we were unsure of her decision, we 
continued to pray for her.  After three weeks Jenny returned to the Center! 

She decided to have her baby.  She knew that she could not have an 
abortion after hearing our message of how each life is a precious and a unique 
gift from God. 

Jenny is currently the mother of a sweet toddler.  She is taking 
community college classes so she can better take care of herself and her child. 

Jenny is very grateful for all the prayers and assistance she has 
received from Rachel Pregnancy Center and its supporters. 

Thank you. 

Stress in Your Marriage? ï 
Retrouvaille is a program for 
married couples that feel bored, 
disillusioned, frustrated, or angry in 
their marriage. Some experience 
coldness. Others experience 
conflict in their relationship. Most 
donôt know how to change the 
situation or even communicate with 
their spouse about it. This program 
has helped 10ôs of 1000ôs of 
couples experiencing difficulties in 
their marriage. For confidential 
information about or to register for 
the June 2018 program beginning 
with a weekend of June 22-24, 
2018, call 1-503-225-9191 or visit 
  www.helpourmarriage.org. 

 

$251,359 total raised 

http://douglassalumni.blogspot.com/2014/07/douglass-alumni-fundraiser-somethings.html
http://under-raggz.deviantart.com/art/Dining-Table-and-Chairs-WIP-321296821
http://www.helpourmarriage.org/

